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Our Vision:
To provide a safe, happy learning environment in which individuals achieve, flourish and 

develop self confidence and respect for others.

Message from Emma

I hope you had a good half term. 

One of our areas of focus that we have 

this year, is to look at the availability of 

after school and holiday clubs for our 

pupils. We will be updating the

information on our website to signpost you

to some relevant clubs. We will also be

sending out a survey asking about what 

your child attends now, and what they 

and you would like them to access.

The values for this 

half of the 

Autumn Term are 

Positivity and 

Perseverance. 

School Photos

We have booked our school photos for 

both sites, on Wednesday 9th November. 

Please inform the office on your child’s 

site, by phone or email, if you would like 

sibling photos to be taken. Unlike last year,

we are now able to have siblings from

other schools for a photo, this is likely to be 

first at  9.00a.m. 


